
 

 

Project Description 

 Our most recent work for the Montville WPCA included the update of their Water Supply 
Plan.  This update is the second water supply plan that AE has successfully completed for 
Montville.  The plan, required by the CT Department of Public Health, is updated every five 
years, investigates, and evaluates water system operations including supply, distribution and 
storage facilities.  The Thames Basin Regional Water Interconnection Project will provide 
water supply to Montville to satisfy their demands over the next fifteen years. 

Water Supply Plan Update 

 Owner:   Water Pollution Control Authority (WPCA) 
    Montville, CT 
 
 Contact:   Brian Lynch, WPCA Administrator 
 
 Telephone   (860)-848-3030 ext. 311 - Administrative Office 
 
 Key Personnel:   Walter Amory, P.E. 
    Richard S. Johnson, P.E.  


